
October 15, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
We hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving. 
 
To make it easier for parents and guardians to see what their children are working on, what’s on the 
schedule and the latest news from the classroom, Brightspace Parent & Guardian is now available as a 
mobile app for iOS® and Android™. Documentation has been created to support you in navigating the 
mobile app. 
 
Please remember that it is important that students do not arrive at school before 8:15 in the morning 
and after school students are asked to head directly home, unless accompanied by a parent or guardian. 
We continue to find a large number of hoodies and coats left on the playgrounds, these items when 
brought to us are place in our lost and found.  
 
Reminder that Kindergarten track A will have picture retakes on October 20th, while the remainder of 
the school will have retakes on the 21st. If you want your child to have retakes done, please have your 
child bring back their picture form.  
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
James Mowat Staff 
 

https://www.eips.ca/parents/brightspace/app

